
SSHNO travel grant for visiting a Nordic center in 2024 

 

Nordic multidisciplinary collaboration is a key point for SSHNO. Thus, SSHNO would like in 2024 to 

support one young head and neck specialist (within the field of surgery or oncology) with a grant 

of 20.000 SEK to visit another Nordic center for a focused stay that could include, learning a 

specific technique, organisational aspects or for collaborating on head and neck cancer research. 

 

• The applicant should be in training or within 5 years after specialisation within the field of 

head and neck cancer 

• The applicant should be a member of SSHNO 

• Have an appointment for a planned stay at another Nordic center outside the country of 

residence 

• Agreement from host institution and own institution for the exchange before application 

• Provide a short description of the goal with the exchange 

• Agreed time for the exchange should be at least one full week 

• We urge the applicant to be present to receive the grant at the SSHNO meeting in Lund, 

April 18-20. 2024 

 

The application should be sent to the president of SSHNO, Åse Bratland before February 29th 

2024 (23.59) on BRT@ous-hf.no 


